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18th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Glazebury’s School Council and Ethos Committee are proud to present details of our fundraising event for 
Macmillan cancer support. We know that cancer can have a devastating impact on people’s lives and we 
want to help.  
 
We would like to invite you to join our staff and children at our Coffee and Cake afternoon which 
will take place at school between 2pm and 3pm on Friday 26th September in the school hall.  
 
Donations of cakes will be gratefully received - please can we ask that donations of cakes be brought 
into school on the Friday morning – either home made or shop bought. 
Please remember we are a nut free school so please do not bring in any cakes or biscuits that contain 
nuts.  
As well as cakes to purchase on the day, we will be running two competitions: 1) Guess the weight of the 
cake for adults and 2) Guess how many smarties are on the cake for children. There will also be a silent 
auction for staff-made cakes! Our fantastic PTA will be supporting and serving drinks on the afternoon to 
support this event.  
 
Classes will be brought into the event throughout the hour, so the children can select and purchase their 
own cakes.  
Class 1: 2.45pm to 3.00pm  
Class 2: 2:30pm to 2:45pm  
Class 3: 2:15pm to 2:30pm  
Class 4: 2:00pm to 2.15pm  
 
Cakes will be taken through to our EYFS children by the staff for them to enjoy in their own area, as the 
event will perhaps be a little too busy for our youngest children. However, you can sign your EYFS child 
out for the afternoon to stay with you and take part in the events.  
 
Please can I ask that children bring in small change on the Friday morning so that they have money on 
them to purchase cakes and take part in the competition.  
 
The event is due to finish at 3pm, at which time you can take your own child home but they will need to 
be signed out before leaving school. Any children that normally walk home from school unaccompanied 
will be expected to remain in school until 3.15pm. Extended Provision will operate as usual.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on the day; it will be so lovely to be able to host this event for such a 
worthy cause. Please come and support our school in raising money to help Macmillan to be there when 
it matters for their patients and families.  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Sharma 


